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Long Island ABATE Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 

The main purpose of the ABATE organization is to 
work toward continued freedom of the road by insur-
ing that motorcyclist’s point of view is presented to 
our legislators and to promote motorcycle safety, 
rider education and public awareness. We are trying 
to alleviate the very real possibility of “Big Brother 
Government”. We encourage all our members to be 
informed registered voters. We write letters to our 
elected officials and stay aware of what is going on 
with motorcycle legislation, and other transportation 
issues. We welcome interested parties to any of our 
activities or to join our organization. 

The thoughts and opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of 
the individual contributors alone and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of the Long island ABATE board and it’s members. 

MAILING ADDRESS 

P.O. BOX 22 
YAPHANK, NY 11980 

Long Island ABATE 

ABATE HOTLINE 

1-888-LIABATE 

Call the ABATE HOTLINE anytime 
for any info or to contact any officer 

Long Island ABATE encourages all members to submit let-

ters, articles or cartoons they feel may be of interest to fellow 

ABATE members. Long island ABATE supports the rights of 

ALL motorcyclists, Long Island ABATE does not endorse any 

products or services other than its own. 

All articles and photo’s within 
the contents of this newslet-
ter and our website are the 
property of Long Island 

ABATE. You may not use 

them without the express 
written consent of the news-
letter editor, webmaster or 

the Long Island ABATE 

board. 



Hello Long Island ABATE Members, 

 

I hope all are well. September has been equally busy. In addition to Bike Nights we have attended 

a few fund raisers and open houses including the 911 Parade at Aqueduct raceway where we 

continue to spread Awareness, sign up and renew members as well as raise money for Long Island 

Veterans. 

  As I write this we are preparing to attend the MRF’s Meeting of the Minds to discuss the upcom-

ing year’s Legislative agenda, updates to follow when we return. 

There were a few cancelations this month, The Progressive Motorcycle Show in Brooklyn was can-

celed due to Covid restrictions and our BRC2 Class was postponed due to the hurricane. 

 We have a few events planned in the upcoming months 

The BRC2 class is scheduled for October 3rd. We hope to do More Classes soon, some formal some 

not so formal to help educate and keep riders safe. 

There has been way too many accidents lately. We need to stay aware of our surroundings as 

well as anticipate any possible hazards, whether it is road conditions, weather or other vehicles. 

Maybe even take a class. Experience and skills are not the same. You can always learn new 

things and learn when and how to apply the things learned. 

  There is a Paint Night scheduled for Friday October 8th, Watch for Emails and check Facebook for 

details. 

October 12th at our membership meeting will begin Nominations for the Board 

Lottery Tickets are now available good from January 1st until June 30th, See or contact a Board 

Member for more info. 

We are also planning our St Mary’s run scheduled for November 7th, More information to follow. 

We are also planning our Veteran’s Donation event. The date is set for Tuesday November 9th, it 

will be a cake and coffee event followed by our Membership Meeting and Board Nominations  

 There has been a few changes in the Board. George DeMott has stepped down from Sergeant 

at arms and Gary Hart our volunteer coordinator and 15 year member has stepped up to take his 

place for the remainder of the year. I would like to Thank George for his many years of service 

and support and wish him well in the future. In addition to that we also have a new Webmaster. I 

would like to welcome Margaret Nicosia AKA Momma Duke’s to the Board. Margaret is no 

stranger to the community she has been a Member/Supporter for over 15 years and has many 

years and skills under her belt that she brings to the organization and the community. We are 

working to fill the Membership Officer spot as we speak. In addition to Recording Secretary and 

Newsletter Editor. If anyone is interested please reach out to a Board Member. Long Island ABATE 

is always looking for new ideas and member input to better the organization and volunteers to 

help out. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Chris Beckhans,  

President of Long Island ABATE 

chrisliabate@gmail.com 

Cell # (516)381.1531 
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Greetings members of Long Island ABATE! 

 

The summer riding season has past and we all look forward to the 

beautiful fall season! With that in mind, we now have to be care-

ful of falling leaves and possible slick road conditions with winter 

on its way! 

 I have been busy helping our officers and volunteers attending 

various bike nights. Setting up and breaking down our ABATE tent, table and items. 

By attending these venues, it’s a great way to meet the motorcycle community and 

make new friends. I enjoy looking at the various bikes of all different makes and 

models. Of course signing up new members is also a priority! Membership is still a 

bargain at $20 a year with an opportunity to increase many levels of membership in 

the future.  

And speaking of membership, did you know we have meetings on the second Tues-

day of the month in Suffolk and then the third Tuesday in Nassau? Our meetings 

conform to COVID policies but we do not mandate them. I look forward to seeing 

you at the bike nights and at our meetings! Long Island ABATE is your advocate for 

all motorcyclists! We fight for your rights and lobby for legislation to protect them! 

Ride safe! 

Stay well and ride safely 

1913 
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Long Island ABATE  

8-10-21 Membership Meeting  

Ronkonkoma FD, Ronkonkoma, NY 
 

7:29 Meeting began 

Pledge of Allegiance  

Welcome members and guests. 

The minutes for our July 2021 membership meeting 

were posted on the LI ABATE website. 
Motion 5-2021:  Motion to accept the July 2021 membership meeting minutes as posted on the LI 

ABATE website. (Seconded) All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report:Detailed income and expenditures were reported  
Motion 6-2021:  Motion to accept treasurer’s report. (Seconded) All in favor.  

 

Guest Speaker 

SCPD Highway Division / Motorcycle Unit were present to speak to members, through the Motor-

cycle Safety Enforcement Grant, where officers will speak at driver’s education classes and public 

seminars about motorcycle safety and awareness.  Sgt. Pilkington provided statistics regarding 

motorcycle crashes in Suffolk County.  Fatal motorcycle crashes and those involving serious per-

sonal physical injury occur on all types of roads in Suffolk County.(He stated that Rt. 347 in Port Jef-

ferson and William FloydParkway were particularly dangerous areas.)  Unsafe speed is the most 

prevalent factor and driver inattentiveness / cell phone use, is the second most prevalent factor.  

Drivers violating the motorcyclist’s right of way and turning left in front of a motorcycle is a factor 

in a high percentage of motorcycle crashes. Sgt. Pilkington urges riders to not assume that a car 

will not turn left in front of you, and to make sure you always have an out.  He encourages riders to 

focus on other drivers and make eye contact.  Sgt. Pilkington stressed the importance of rider 

education and urged all riders to possess a valid motorcycle license.  He further explained about 

motorcycle equipment legalities and illegalities, and answered members questions. LI ABATE 

thanks the officers in attendance for taking the time to speak at our membership meeting. 
 

Old Business 

Veterans Appreciation Fund:  The 2021 Veterans Appreciation Fund is underway.  Through the 

generosity of the motorcycle community, $20,000 was raised at the Veterans Appreciation Run 

with an additional $4,000 in t-shirt sales.  Bill reports we are approaching $44,000 in total funds 

raised for this year.   With our benefactors on board, LI ABATE hopes to break the $1,000,000 mark 

this year!! 
New Business 

LI ABATE Lottery:  LI ABATE held a fundraiser based on the NYS evening daily numbers.  The lottery 

ran from January 1,2021 through June 30, 2021.  With all winnings mailed out, our net profit for this 

endeavor was $4,280.  Thank you to George and Debbie Stondell for administering and managing 

this lottery.  LI ABATE will again hold this lottery fundraiser beginning January 1, 2022 through June 

30, 2022.  Tickets will be available at the September membership meeting at $20 each. 

LI ABATE Paint Night Fundraiser:LI ABATE will host a paint night in October.  Details to follow. 

Progressive Motorcycle Show cancelled due to COVID Restrictions. 

Radio Shows: Chris will be representing LI ABATE on Monday 8/16 4-5pm on 103.9FM with Ken Auer-

bach. Also tune in to Motorcycle Mayhem Radio on Facebook and You Tube Monday 8-10pm. 
 

AUGUST 



LI ABATE Booths 

Wednesday 6pm at Chaos Cycle 

Thursday 6pm at Red River 

Marine Corp, League Ride for Robby99 New York Avenue, Massapequa 

Follow us on Facebook to see where LI ABATE booths will be located. 
Motion 7-2021:  Motion to adjourn. (Seconded) All in favor.   

Long Island ABATE  

9-14-21 Membership Meeting  

Ronkonkoma FD, Ronkonkoma, NY 
7:30 Meeting began 

Pledge of Allegiance, Moment of Silence 

Welcome members and guests. 

The minutes for our August 2021 membership meeting 

were posted on the LI ABATE website. 
Motion 8-2021:  Motion to accept the August 2021 

membership meeting minutes as posted on the LI 

ABATE website. (Seconded) All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report:Detailed income and expenditures were reported  
Motion 9-2021:  Motion to accept treasurer’s report. (Seconded) All in favor.  

 

Business 

Changes in LI ABATE Board:  George, our Sergeant at Arms, is moving to Florida.  His position is be-

ing filled by Gary, who is also our volunteer coordinator.  Margaret “Mama Dukes” will be taking 

over the position of webmaster.  Margaret previously worked for Full Throttle Magazine and has 

much experience building and maintaining websites. Margaret was sworn in as a new LI ABATE 

officer. 

Veterans Appreciation Fund:  Through the generosity of the motorcycle community, the 2021 Vet-

erans Appreciation Fund continues to grow.  Bill reports we have raised over $46,000.   Two of our 

benefactors are on board to match this amount.  Our third benefactor has not yet confirmed.  We 
are so proud to announce that LI ABATE has broken the $1,000,000 mark this year!! Every cent of 

the money raised continues to be distributed to local veteran organizations! 

Veterans Fund Distribution:  All funds raised will be distributed at our November membership meet-

ing.  This special meeting will be held the Port Jefferson Elks, Horseblock Road, Centereach. (Next 

to the old Centereach VFW) In lieu of a buffet dinner, due to COVID restrictions, coffee and des-

serts will be served.  Our October membership meeting will be held at our usual location in Ron-

konkoma.   

2022 LI ABATE Board Nominations:  Nominations will begin at our October membership meeting in 

Ronkonkoma. 

SCPD Highway Division / Motorcycle Unit were present to speak to members at the August mem-

bership meeting.  Sgt. Pilkington, through the Motorcycle Safety Enforcement Grant, spoke about 

motorcycle safety and awareness, provided statistics regarding motorcycle crashes in Suffolk 

County, spoke of motorcycle equipment legalities and illegalities, and answered members ques-

tions.  This discussion was videotaped by Ron and will be posted on LI ABATE’s Facebook page. 

Basic Rider Course 2 / Advanced Rider Course:  has been rescheduled for Late September.  The 

course is $100 per person and is limited to 12 people.  Steve, from On the Road Again Motorcycle 

School, has generously offered to donate all the proceeds back to LI ABATE.  Please contact Chris 

to sign up. 

SEPTEMBER 
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LI ABATE Lottery: Our last lottery fundraiser, from January through June 2021 was a great success.  

Debbie presented Bill with a $3,600 check ($500 left in lottery account).  LI ABATE member Warren 

was also recognized for selling the most tickets.  A $100 check will be sent to him for his effort. LI 

ABATE is again holding a lottery fundraiser beginning January 1, 2022 through June 30, 2022.  Win-

ning tickets will be based on the NYS daily number. Tickets are now available at $20 each.  Deb-

bie has packets of 25 tickets for anyone that wishes to help sell them.Thank you to Am Vets Post 

1174 for picking up the cost of printing for these lottery tickets.  LI ABATE greatly appreciates your 

support. 

LI ABATE Paint Night Fundraiser:LI ABATE will host a paint night October 8,2021, from 7-9pm at the 

Am Vets Hall, 826 Hubel Street, Bohemia.  Cost will be $30 per person and includes all art materials.  

Please email Debbie Stondell, dmstondell@gmail.com to reserve your spot.  There is limited space 

available.   

Radio Shows: Listen to Chris on the Motorcycle Mayhem Radio Show with Johnny Rizzoon Face-

book and You Tube Monday 8-10pm.Chris was also a guest on 103.9FM with Ken Auerbach.  He 

spoke about motorcycle awareness, discussed current road conditions and provided information 

on motorcycle insurance. Chris will periodically be a guest on this radio show. 

MRF / Meeting of the Minds: The Motorcycle Riders Foundation and Motorcycle Rights Organiza-

tions from around the country will meet in Atlanta, GA from Sept 23 through Sept 25 to discuss is-

sues relating to motorcyclists and to plan the legislative agenda for the 2022 legislative session.  

Chris and other LIABATE members will attend. 

AMA Call to Action:  The American Motorcycle Association is calling onmotorcyclists to lobby their 

state representatives to exclude motorcycles from congestion pricing in NYC.  Chris posted infor-

mation regarding this on Facebook. 

NYS Driver’s Education Manuals now include a “Share the Road” chapter.  This pertains to motor-

cycles, bicycles and tractor trailers. 
Officer Reports 

Mike / 2nd Vice President:  Mike reminds riders that as fall approaches to adjust to changes in the 

weather and the road conditions.    It was discussed that the LIE, between exits 53 and 64, is cur-

rently being repaired.  It is slated to be repaved in the 2022/2023 paving season. 

Debbie / Legislative Liaison:  Debbie reports that there is not much bill related activity since the 

resignation of Governor Cuomo.  She reports that 140 bills were pending when he resigned.  The 

SLEEP Act (Stop Loud and Excessive Exhaust Pollution) passed through the NYS House and Senate 

however there is no information stating that it was transmitted to the Governor’s office.  Since 30 

days has passed to act on this bill it is considered to be a pocket veto.  This bill may be resurrected 

in the next legislative session.   The MRF software, which LI ABATE purchases each year helps to 

keep us updated on pending legislation that is related to motorcycles in NYS.  

Kathy / Products:  Long and short sleeved LI ABATE shirts are available for purchase.  Specials at 

tonight’s meeting include t-shirts $10each, 3/$25.  Long sleeved shirts 3/$30 (regularly $15each). 

 
LI ABATE Booths 

Follow us on Facebook to see where LI ABATE booths will be located. 

Radio Mayhem Bike Night Wednesdays 6pm location varies.   

Bike Night Thursdays 6pm at Red River 

9/17-9/18 Indian Larry’s – Friday opens at 4:00, Saturday opens at 10am for an all day event. 

Volunteers to help with these booths are greatly appreciated! 

mailto:dmstondell@gmail.com
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LI ABATE Runs / Events 

10/8 –Paint Night 

11/7 – LI ABATE Food and Toy Run to St. Mary’sChurch 

11/9 – Veterans Fund Distribution. 
Floor 

American Legion Post 24 Raffle Fundraiser. Tickets$5 each, 6/$20. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family offirefighter Kevin Bush, who succumbed to illness 

from working at the recovery site at Ground Zero.  He was 53 years old. 

The family of Louis Bonacassa are putting together a ride in May 2022.  They are looking for motor-

cycles and antique cars to participate. 

50 / 50:  $65 to the winner.Thank you Billfor donating winnings back to the Veterans Appreciation 

Fund. 
Motion 10-2021:  Motion to adjourn. (Seconded) All in favor.   

Meeting adjourned 8:21. 
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Hello Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

 Every month we feature a merchant who provides Long Island ABATE members and their families 

with special pricing on products and or services. This month I would like to review with you some of 

our supporting merchants. 

Advertising, Signs, Banners, Truck Lettering and T-shirts and Glass Etching.                                      

Wayne Blast Customs, phone (631) 643-3333/ Website- www.wayneblastcustoms.net 118 Lamar St. 

West Babylon. Wayne provides Members with a 10% discount 

Automotive Repair and Services  

Master Muffler phone (631) 345-5500 website- www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com 395 Middle 

Country Rd. Middle Island Joe provides members with a 15% discount and performs NYS Inspec-

tions on cars tucks and motorcycles         

The Shape Shop, Phone (631) 672-2936 Website- www.theshapeshopny.com located at 1859 

Lakeland Ave.  Ronkonkoma,New York. 11779 Jim provides members with special prices on Qual-

ity services 

Executive Detailing, Phone (516) 406-3468 Website- http://executivedetailinged.com  Email - gen-

eralinfo@executivdetailed.com  Eric and Danielle provide members with a 30% discount on mo-

bile detailing services on cars, trucks, motorcycles, boats and Rvs 

Boots and Shoes   

The Rugged Boot, Phone (631) 471-2668 Website- www.ruggedboot.com 2061 Middle Country Rd. 

Centereach. Steve and Mark provide members with a 15% Discount on Most Footwear  

Clothing 

Love of Country, Phone (631)790-7840 Website- www.loveofcountryclothing.com  333-8 Main St, 

Center Moriches, New York 11934 Joe and Kristen provide Members with a 10% Discount as well as 

a Discount to Military Personnel on American Made Patriotic Clothing and Coffee 

Cutlery and Jewelry    

Keys Cutlery& Keys Love Jewelry, Phone (631) 379-1781 (631)379-2565 Website- 

www.keyscutlery.comwww.keyslovejewelry.com   In Lala’s Flea Market@ 1075 Portion Rd. Farming-

ville Key and Theresa provide members with a 15% on Cutlery and Jewelry 

Flooring and Carpets  

Your Floor Store, Phone (631)981-5000Website- www.yourfloorstoreli.com 2049 Middle Country Rd. 

Centereach, New York 11720 Rich and staff provide Members with Quality products and Services 

as well as Advice and Tools to do the job 

Hair and Beauty Services  

Hair Force One, Phone (631)467-9800 Website- https://hairforceoneny.com Email- 

vg@optonline.net1232 Grundy Ave. Holbrook, New York 11741. Vinny provides Members with 10% 

off on all services provided 

Motorcycle Parts, Service Accessories and Apparel.  

Port Jefferson Motorcycle Store, Phone (631) 476-0722 Website- www.pj-mc.com           Email- Ry-

demc@aol.com   201 Main St. Port Jeff.  Ken provides members with a 10% discount on most pur-

chases  

http://www.wayneblastcustoms.net
http://www.mastermufflerandbrakes.com
http://www.theshapeshopny.com
http://executivedetailinged.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
mailto:generalinfo@executivdetailed.com
http://www.ruggedboot.com
http://www.loveofcountryclothing.com
http://www.keyscutlery.com
http://www.keyslovejewelry.com
http://www.yourfloorstoreli.com
https://hairforceoneny.com
mailto:vg@optonline.net
http://www.pj-mc.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
mailto:Rydemc@aol.com
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Thunder Bikes, Phone (631) 509-6264 Website- www.thunderbikesli.com  72 Jayne Blvd. Port Jeffer-

son station. Ron provides members with a 12% discount on purchases 

Twisted Cycles (888) 539-2408 Website- www.twistedcyclesllc.com 177 Old Medford Ave.(Rt.112)

Patchogue Chris, Debbie and Brian provide members with a 10% discount 

First MFG Co., 389 Sunrise Hwy, Freeport, NY 516-992-7914… Riding gear, vests, jackets…. 10% Dis-

count to all  ABATE members. 

Towing  

Northeast Towing and Recovery. www.northeasttowingli.com 14 Industrial road. Pt Jefferson Sta-

tion New York 11776. Phone (631) 278-6616, or (631)474-5335 Email- Northeasttowingli@gmail.com 

Tommy provides Members with Quality Service at Great Prices. 

 

We at Long Island ABATE are continuously looking for merchant or service providers who will pro-

vide members with discounts on merchandise or services if you’re interested in getting involved 

please reach out to me at chrisliabate@gmail.com we would like to help support those that sup-

port us. 

Ride safe, be careful and have fun.  

Chris Beckhans, LI ABATE 

http://www.thunderbikesli.com
http://www.twistedcyclesllc.com
http://www.northeasttowingli.com
mailto:Northeasttowingli@gmail.com
mailto:chrisliabate@gmail.com
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New from the Big Apple Motorcycle School!  

 
Join us for a FREE webinar for new and prospec-
tive riders. This seminar is geared to people inter-
ested in learning how to ride. We’ll go over the 
different types of courses, bikes and gear and de-
scribe what’s involved in becoming a licensed 
motorcyclist. We’ll answer your questions and of-
fer tips and suggestions on how to get the most 
out of your training. Whether you have little or no 
experience or have ridden in the past and want to 
get back into riding, this seminar is a great way to 
jump start your journey! All seminars are FREE 
and will be held virtually using GoToWebinar.  

Pre-registration is required. 
 

Please register here for our FREE seminar. 
 
https://bigapplemotorcycleschool.com/2019/
seminars/new-rider-seminar/ 
 
They will be available every month on the first 
Thursday.  
 
All registration is FREE and available online! 

https://bigapplemotorcycleschool.com/2019/seminars/new-rider-seminar/
https://bigapplemotorcycleschool.com/2019/seminars/new-rider-seminar/
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Halloween Helmets & Riding Masks 
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September 17, 2021 

For Immediate Release 

 

Recognizing the Protection of Motorsports Act of 2021  

 

 

This week Senators Richard Burr (R-NC), Jon Tester (D-MT), Mark Kelly (D-AZ), Joni Ernst (R-IA), Thom 

Tillis (R-NC), and Joe Manchin (D-WV) reintroduced the Recognizing the Protection of Motorsports 

(RPM) Act of 2021.  The bill, S. 2736, ensures that racing enthusiasts continue to have the ability to 

convert motor vehicles into vehicles used solely for competition. This bill also clarifies that it is legal 

under federal law to manufacture, sell, distribute, and install race parts that modify the emissions 

system of a motor vehicle that is used solely for racing.  

 

The bill is in response to actions taken by the EPA in 2015. At that time, the EPA issued a proposed 

regulation that would prohibit the conversion of emissions-certified motor vehicles into vehicles 

used in motorsports competitions. The 2015 proposed regulation also prevented the sale or use of 

emissions-related race parts for those modified vehicles. 

An important component of S. 2736 is that it helps protect the aftermarket parts industry. A robust 

and thriving aftermarket parts industry is vital to the motorcyclist community. The Motorcycle Rid-

ers Foundation is part of a broad collaboration of groups working together in D.C. on this topic. 

As you may remember, earlier this year the House of Representatives introduced a similar bill, H.R. 

3281, that now has 101 cosponsors. To see if your member of the House is a cosponsor of the RPM 

Act, click here. 

If you’d like to read more about the Senate bill, click here.   

Look for further updates and calls to actions on this issue before the end of the year! 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/3281/cosponsors?q=%7b%22search%22%3A%5B%22HR%2B3281%22%5D%7d&r=1&s=1
https://motorcycleridersfoundation.wildapricot.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=kwQwqO772g3UYR4zqaofHFexb1eJtchJ0WWIx8%2bvAEyhI8lfVNedUUeIE%2fdJf%2b9CDzIkqNYo%2bbi8OvgRpABx9ZGv%2bn%2bBlxIDKLXQDZanJbk%3d
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MEMBERS PLEASE SUBMIT 
Articles..Pictures..Run Experiences 

Bike Pictures..Children & Grandchildren 
Pictures.. Milestone Event Articles 

ANYTHING YOU LIKE 
 
This publication is all about the members and the 
ABATE association news. A list of ideas that you 
may want to submit for YOUR publication. 
 

CLUB NEWS 
New Legislation, State Rulings 

BIKE RUN & TRAVEL EXPERIENCES 
Photos and Written Articles 

MEMBER FAMILIES 
Photos /Memories / Stories 

FEATURED BIKES 
Photos and Written Stories    

CHARITY RUNS 
Photos /Memories / Stories 

COMEDY & HUMOR 
Share Something Funny 

LOCAL BIKE RETAILERS 
Parts, Repairs, Painting, Transportation 

FAVORITE LOCAL HANG OUTS 
Food, Drink, Gatherings 

 
PLEASE SEND ALL INFORMATION TO 

 

Longislandabate@aol.com 
 



…What are the membership rewards ?  

When you join you receive your ABATE patch, window sticker, 

membership card, welcome letter and insurance. 
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A friendly entrance into the biker community 

Join the cause & become a member today ! 

 



2010 HD FLTCH Classic 1584cc (96 cube) , fully dressed ,screaming eagle exhaust , HD day-

light headlight, programmable LED taillight, alarm system, GPS mount for Garmin, new rear tire, six 
speed trans, synthetic oil in engine/transmission, renewable warranty until 12/21. 30500 well treated 

miles. KBB value $8625 without extras/warranty.  Asking $7900.    Pete Jepson 631- 922-6330 
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Biketoberfest Daytona Beach 2021  

Biketoberfest Daytona Beach 2021 
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2020  
Long Island ABATE Officers and Board Members 

Sworn in by Suffolk County Executive Steve Bellone.  

NOTE: All dates are subject to be changed/postponed/cancelled. 
Please reach out to the organization regarding their event. 

October 14, 2021 - October 17, 2021 
  
Biketoberfest Daytona Beach 2021  
Biketoberfest® celebrates a full-throttle life-
style born on two wheels. More than 
125,000 motorcycle enthusiasts come to-
gether each year to enjoy beautiful Florida 
weather, live music, motorcycle racing at 
Daytona International Speedway  

October 20, 2021 - October 24, 2021  
Thunder Beach Fall Motorcycle Rally 2021  

The Thunder Beach Rally is Most Biker-
Friendly FREE Motorcycle Rally in the USA 
as you ride the “World’s Most Beautiful 
Beaches”. “Enjoy True Southern Hospitality” 
at a 5-day motorcycle rally in Panama City 
Beach, Florida  

October 22nd-29th  2021 

High Seas Rally 2021 ..Save the dates 

and don't miss High Seas Rally 2021 -
World's Only Biker Rally On A Cruise 
Ship - The World's Only Biker Rally On 
A Cruise Ship sailing Oct. 22-29, 2021 
m/s Mariner of the Seas from Port Ca-

naveral, Florida.   

The site below is one of the most com-
plete listings of motorcycle related activi-
ties all around the country. 
 

www.lightningcustoms.com/motorcycle-events/ 
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7 MISCONCEPTIONS ABOUT MOTORCYCLE SAFETY  
Owning and riding a motorcycle has become its own culture of sorts. This fun hobby and 

mode of transportation comes with a lot of misconceptions, particularly when it comes to the 

safety of motorcycles and the number of accidents that occur each year.  

 

Here are 7 common misconceptions regarding motorcycle riders with some visuals to illustrate 

the findings.  

 

1. The Majority of Motorcycle Accidents Result in a Fatality 

While riding a motorcycle can put you at a greater risk of experiencing an injury during a 

crash, only 34 percent of motorcycle accidents are fatal, according to the National Highway 

Traffic Safety Administration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even still, when compared to a car, a motorcycle rider is 29 times more likely to die during an 

accident going the same speed according to national statistics. In NYC, a report from 2010-

2014 found that of all fatal traffic accidents, those involving motorcyclist deaths accounted 

for 14% of fatalities from traffic accidents, whereas motor vehicle occupants accounted for 

22%.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. The More Rural of an Area That You Ride in, the More Likely 

You Are to Get Into an Accident 

This misconception focuses on the potential to get into a 

motorcycle accident if you’re driving at high speeds on less 

populated roads or thruways. When in reality, The National 

Safety Council reports that 61 percent of motorcycle acci-

dents occur in urban areas.  

https://www.mkplawgroup.com/motorcycle-accident-statistics/
https://www.iii.org/fact-statistic/facts-statistics-motorcycle-crashes
https://www.iii.org/fact-statistic/facts-statistics-motorcycle-crashes
https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/nyc-motorcycle-safety-study.pdf
https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/downloads/pdf/nyc-motorcycle-safety-study.pdf
https://injuryfacts.nsc.org/motor-vehicle/road-users/motorcycles/
https://injuryfacts.nsc.org/motor-vehicle/road-users/motorcycles/
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There are a lot more vehicles to contend with, pedestrians are getting in the way and motor-

cycles can often be overlooked. Thirty-four percent of these accidents occur within an inter-

section. 

 

3. Helmets Can Cause More Injuries 

While there are laws that require motorcycle riders to wear helmets while riding, some people 

believe these helmets can put a rider at a greater risk of fracturing their neck due to the 

weight of the helmet placed on the head and neck.  

 

The truth is, you’re much safer when you wear a helmet. In fact, helmets are 37% more effec-

tive according to a report from Bank Rate.  

 

 

4. Motorcyclists Can React Quicker When They Are In Danger 

While it might seem like a motorcycle can weave in and out of traffic quickly, motorcyclists 

actually only have 2 seconds to react to danger.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If they react poorly, they’ll be involved in an accident just like a full-size automobile would be. 

 

5. Riding on Under Inflated Tires 

There has long been a rumor floating around that states new motorcycle tires come with a 

protective coating on them that can’t be removed from the tires unless they are underin-

flated for some time.  

 

You don’t need to scrub your tires in when they’re new. They’re going to wear down at a nor-

mal rate.  

 

Not having the proper amount of air pressure in your tires will 

only put you at a greater risk of a tire blowout. 

https://www.bankrate.com/insurance/car/motorcycle-accident-statistics/
https://motorcycletraining.com/team-arizona-riding-tip-may-2013-do-you-have-a-second-how-about-two/#:~:text=Maintaining%20a%20distance%20of%20at,thrill%20of%20riding%20a%20motorcycle.
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6. Older Drivers Are More at Risk 

Many motorcycle riders believe that it’s safer to be a young rider that still has fast reflexes. In 

New York State and the Long Island area, the age demographic that is involved in the most fa-

tal motorcycle accidents is 20 to 24 years according to the NYS Department of Health. 

 

7. Motorcycle Accidents Occur Often Because of Debris on the Road 

While you’re only dealing with two wheels instead of four (like on a car), motorcycles still have 

the ability to handle the majority of road surfaces. Gravel, small rocks, and other small debris 

won’t typically cause an issue as long as you know what you’re doing on the road. It’s the lar-

ger items like animals and other vehicles that cause the most problems. 

 

 

Despite the questionable safety of motorcycles, it has still remained a popular vehicle option.  

Many argue that with the proper knowledge and equipment, motorcycle riding can be very 

safe and rewarding.  

 

However, there are still 4,000 motorcycle injury accidents that occur in the New York area each 

year.  

 

It’s beneficial to learn about safety misconceptions and safety tips in order to keep yourself and 

others safe while driving. 

https://www.health.ny.gov/prevention/injury_prevention/children/toolkits/motorcycles/nys_motorcycle_data.htm
https://www.health.ny.gov/prevention/injury_prevention/children/toolkits/motorcycles/nys_motorcycle_data.htm


History of the MRF 
 
The first words of the street rider’s first voice in Washington were ut-
tered in 1985 in St. Louis, Missouri. There, the very founders of the 
motorcyclists’ rights movement in America gathered for a meeting of 
the minds. Leaders of State Motorcyclists’ Rights Organizations 
(SMROs), they wanted to catapult to the national scene the clout and 
effectiveness of SMROs — the strong, effective grassroots of state-
based motorcyclists’ rights. 

They knew it had to be done. Riders’ rights had to go national, be-
cause the threat was national. Our founders at this meeting of the 
minds shared a keen sense that danger was not just on the horizon 
but dead ahead, as freedom’s foes had just attacked with a ban on 
motorcycles in the United States Congress. 

They knew it had to be done right. The founders wanted a staff that 
was all muscle and no fat, supported not by casual members but 
driven by a team of dedicated volunteers, with each volunteer commit-
ted to shouldering his or her share of the demands of liberty. They 
envisioned a team committed to core values like respect for riders’ 
diverse lifestyles and opinions, integrity in conduct, excellence and 
boldness in facing challenges head-on and, above all, leadership — 
leadership in the unrelenting struggle for the safety and freedom of 
American motorcyclists. 

So, at a meeting of the minds of grassroots leaders, a new leader was 
born: The Motorcycle Riders Foundation. The first motorcyclists’ rights 
advocacy organization with a full-time legislative and political presence 
in our nation’s capital. The only Washington voice devoted exclusively 
to you, the street rider. And each year, the leaders of the now-
worldwide community gather for motorcycling’s premier political lead-
ership summit — named to commemorate the gathering at which we 
were founded: The MRF Meeting of the Minds. 

Throughout the USA and across the world, the torch of freedom burns 
in the hearts of motorcyclists. One by one, they recognize the need to 
become volunteers as co-partners in an organization committed to 
integrity, respect, leadership, teamwork and excellence. 

One by one, in every continent and culture, motorcyclists are deciding 
to Ride with the Leaders™. 
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